Hi, I’m Alice and I’m studying Health and Physical Education at La Trobe in Bendigo.
I didn’t get the ATAR that I wanted, but I’d already gotten into my course so I didn’t think that it would matter. 
I didn’t have a pathway planned but I rang the university and asked how to get into the course I wanted to do and they suggested a TAFE course. 
I went to TAFE and completed a Diploma of Sport and Recreation, I then spoke to a careers counsellor who suggested the Physical and Health Education. 
I would definitely recommend it because it gives you the chance to have a bit of life experience before you go into university. 
I would recommend students during Change of Preference time call the Future Students Centre and come down to advisory day to get any questions answered. 
